Church of Saint Joseph

The Celebration of The Eucharist

Monday, May 7th

9:00 a.m. Margaret Carolan

Tuesday, May 8th

9:00 a.m. For The People

Wednesday, May 9th

9:00 a.m. Dorothea Prisk 7:30 p.m. George Zepko

Thursday, May 10th SCHOOL MASS

9:00 a.m. Fran Cleary

Friday, May 11th

9:00 a.m. Julius Marcucci

Saturday, May 12th

8:00 a.m. Christopher Fisher 5:00 p.m. Lucille Vollmuth

& Minnie Kern

Sunday, May 13th

7:30 a.m. Thomas Mauriello 9:30 a.m. Peter Cavalero

11:30 a.m. Anne Fulling

Reconciliation:

Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m.

Baptisms:

1:00 p.m. in the Chapel on the First & Third Sundays of the Month



FOCUS: Following the commands of the Lord brings life and joy. The Lord's commands are not restricting or limiting, but rather are the way to our fulfilment in this life and the next. We can love and be loved by our Creator by following his commandments.



Readings for Next Weekend

First Reading: Second Reading: Third Reading: Acts 1:15-17, 20a, 20c-26 1 John 4:11-16 John 17:11b-19

Parish House Office Tel: 973-543-5950 Fax: 973-543-6025 School Office Tel: 973- 543-7474

Fax: 973-543-7817

Religious Education Office Tel: 973-543-5950 Fax: 973-543-6025

Priests' Residence Tel: 973-543-2561

<u>STAFF</u>			
Pastor: Rev. Msgr. Joseph T. Anginoli, J.C.L.			
Parochial Vicar: Rev. Stephen T. Prisk FrStephen@stjoesmendham.org			
Weekend Associate: Rev. Msgr. Kenneth E. Lasch Rev. Msgr. Peter J. McHugh			
Religious Education: Annette Tracy, Director of Religious Education ATracy@stjoesmendham.org	Ext. 13		
Youth Ministry & Confirmation Coordinator: Mark Tosso Tosso@stjoesmendham.org	Ext. 17		
Religious Ed. Administrative Ass't: Mary Maximos religioused@stjoesmendham.org			
Director of Music Ministries: Mary Pat Davies School: 973-543-7474 Ext. 314 Parish House MDavies@SJSMendham.org	Ext. 18		
Parish House: Jackie Cronin, Administrative Assistant JCronin@stjoesmendham.org			
Parish Finance Manager: Lisa Mauriello Finance@stjoesmendham.org			
Calendar/Administrative Assistant: Diane Quaglia DQuaglia@stjoesmendham.org	Ext. 24		

Parish House: 973~543~5950

Monday ~ Friday: 9:00 a.m. - noon/1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.

On Holy Days of Obligation the Parish House will open at 10:00.

www.stjoesmendham.org



Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter

Parish Trustees: Mortimer O'Shea & William Gilligan

Welcoming/Weddings:

Fran Plodkowski 973~543~2145

Family Liturgy:

Maria Gray 908~955~6383

Spiritual Life:

Beverly Ryan 908~879~8799

Parish School Served By:

Lori Arends School Principal Cathleen Witczak Coordinator of Student Services Lisa Mauriello Finance Manager Karen Johnson Operations Manager Marian West **HSA President** Brian O'Dowd **Education Council**

Parish Mission Statement

To Enable Parishioners to Live Their Christian Vocation in the World.



If you are going into the hospital and would like a priest to visit you there, please call the Parish House at 973~ 543~5950 to inform the priest.



Sunday Offering April 29, 2018:

Sunday Envelopes: \$ 9,203 On-Line Giving: \$ 3,095 Total: \$ 12.298

Thank you for your generous spirit! Fr. Joe



The Parish House will open at 10:00 a.m. on Ascension Thursday, May 10, so the staff can attend Mass.

For the safety of your children ~ We ask that parents accompany young children when they use the bathroom during Mass.

SJS collects box tops for education. A collection box is in the narthex for all box tops. Thank you very much for helping the students at St. Joseph School.

Local grocery gift cards in \$100 denominations are available for purchase from the school. For every \$100 card purchased, St. Joseph School receives \$5. Kings, ShopRite, ACME, Weis, and Stop & Shop all participate. Please contact Peggy Timoney to purchase your gift cards; 973-543-1101. Thank you for your support.

Good Deed Friday ~ we would like to hear about your good deeds and we will post them on the Saint Joseph Facebook page every Friday. No deed is too small to be recognized. You are free to be anonymous, as a good deed is its own reward! Email your good deed to dguaglia@stjoesmendham.org.



Worship



The Rosary is prayed weekdays at 8:30 a.m. in the chapel.

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes place every Friday, after the 9:00 a.m. Mass (9:30 – 10:30 a.m.) and every first Saturday after the 8:00 a.m. Mass (8:30 ~ 9:30 a.m.). Saturday's Holy Hour is devoted to Mary, Mother of all the living. We offer our

prayers for all those who are suffering and hurting, especially those affected by abuse and abortion. Please consider devoting some time in quiet prayer with our Lord - it's good for the soul! For more information, please contact Fr. Stephen at the Parish House.

Every Monday, following 9:00 a.m. Mass, the **Divine** Mercy Chaplet and Novena is prayed for all those who are suffering from cancer and other serious illnesses. Please join us in the chapel. For information, call the Parish House.



Spiritual Enrichment

The next **Senior Reflection is Friday, May 11**. Fr. Stephen will celebrate Mass in the chapel at 11:30 a.m., followed by lunch in the gym. Honsberger, the Assistant Director of Evangelization at St. Paul Inside the Walls and supervisor of the Youth Ministry, Campus Ministry, Young Adult Ministry and Communication for the Diocese of Paterson, will talk about our relationship with God. If you would like to be added to our mailing list, please call and leave a message for Rosemary at 973-543-9792 or Anne Marie at 973-543-3428.

Morning Bible Study with Fr. Stephen meets weekly on Wednesdays at 9:30 a.m. in the Christopher House. Bible Study is open to everyone, so please come if your

schedule allows. There is no commitment to this group. You need not be there each week.

The Men's Discussion Group meets on the 1st and 3rd Saturdays of each month, from 8:30 to 10:30 a.m. This forum provides presentations and open discussions on a variety of topics to promote a deeper understanding of our Catholic faith. Please call Bob Manthey at 973-543-2129 for details. **Upcoming Meeting: May 19**

Ministry to Life



Spiritual Adoption ~ Our baby is now about 6 lbs. and very active. Our baby shower continues until next week. If you wish to participate you can take a tag from one of the bassinets at the entrances to church and return gift and tag by next Sunday, May 13.

Prayer vigils for abortion victims, their parents and doctors are held every Wednesday and Friday at Parenthood. 196 Speedwell Ave., Morristown, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. Also on Saturday from 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m., at Garden State Gynecology, 25 Lyndsley Drive in Morris Township. For more information, please call Colleen Dolan at 973-543-7037.



The Sacrament of The Anointing of the Sick

Anointing of the Sick ~ Saturday, May 12, at the 5:00 p.m. Mass and Sunday, May 13, at the 9:30 a.m. mass.

Not a Sacrament for the dying only! Please call the Parish House to inform one of our priests that a family member needs the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick before the person becomes gravely ill. This sacrament may be repeated. It is also appropriate to receive this sacrament prior to surgery. circumstances suggest it, the celebration of the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick can be preceded by the Sacrament of Penance." (1140, The Catechism of the Catholic Church)



St. Joseph School News

Faithfully Changing the World Hand in Hand

Congratulations to our 2nd grade students who received Jesus for the first time in the Holy **Eucharist** yesterday. May God's love and blessings be with you today and remain with you always.

St. Joseph School continues to be a very busy place. Tomorrow, the 2nd grade will attend the 9:00 a.m. liturgy with their Prayer Partners - the 6th grade, and have breakfast together in the cafeteria. Tuesday, parents of our 5th grade students are invited to join them for lunch. The school will gather together at the 9:00 a.m. liturgy on Thursday to celebrate **Ascension Thursday**. The week will conclude on Friday, when students from both the 5th and 6th grades join school parents in the chapel to pray the rosary.

Please join us at the 9:00 a.m. Mass on Thursday, May 10, as the 5th Grade class leads us in our Ascension Thursday liturgy.

Formal registration for the 2018 \sim 2019 school year has begun for all new students. Please contact the school's office at 973-543-7474 to arrange a tour and learn about everything St. Joseph School has to offer.

Please visit us at **sismendham.org** for all of the latest news and events happening at St. Joseph School.

Religious Education

www.stjoesmendham.org



Annette Tracy, DRE ext. 13
atracy@stjoesmendham.org
Mary Maximos, Assistant ext. 14
religioused@stjoesmendham.org

Registration for Religious Education

Registration began May 1. This program is for parishioners of St. Joseph Church. There will be a discount for registering by July 1 - (the discounted rate is reflected on the form). Be aware that the student fee will increase an additional \$25 per child after July 1. Universal Registration forms are located on the parish website.

Your prompt registration for religion class is very important, as it will help us to address class size, day preference, teacher recruitment, discounts for textbooks, etc. You will be notified of your child's class placement and schedule over of the summer. All classes are scheduled to begin in September.

Religious Education Program Components

Kindergarten is an optional program. Classes meet twice monthly, Sunday mornings **ONLY**, from 9:45 – 11:15 a.m.

Grades 1 \sim **7** meet in twice monthly, with sessions on either Sundays from 9:45 - 11:15 a.m. or Mondays from 4:00 - 5:15 p.m. Please choose the session that works best with your child's schedule, (sessions that do not conflict with after school activities, sports, etc).

Confirmation ~ our parish is transitioning to an 8th Grade Confirmation Program. Confirmation meetings were held in April for those impacted by this change. Please contact our Confirmation Coordinator Mark Tosso for more details at tosso@stjoesmendham.org.



Family Liturgy is held during the 9:30 a.m. Mass on the first and third Sunday of the month from October

to April. Our Family Liturgy program has ended for the 2017-2018 season. We will resume gathering for Children's Liturgy of the Word when the new school year begins in the Fall.

We want thank our dedicated Coordinator **Mrs. Maria Gray** for sharing the Gospel of Jesus Christ through the Children's Liturgy of the Word Pull-Out ministry on Sunday mornings since the year 2011. With Maria's generosity to this special ministry, we will be able to continue to offer the opportunity in the months ahead for our children to "break open Gods word" at their level of understanding. Just as Jesus welcomed children, we invite them to understand more fully the Word of God through Children's Liturgy of the Word. We also would like to thank CCD parent Sarah Witko and St. Joseph School parent Nancy Innella for assisting Maria this year.



Confirmation

10th **Grade Confirmation Rehearsal** Sunday, May 6, 5:00 - 6:00 p.m.

Confirmation ~ Monday, May 14 Candidates please arrive by 6:30 p.m.



Teen News High School Youth Ministry

Join us Sunday, May 20, as we go to **Great Adventure for the Catholic Youth Rally** with Catholic teens from every diocese in New Jersey. Leave St. Joseph's at 7:45 a.m., return about 8:15 p.m. Cost: \$60 - Includes bus, warm bagel breakfast. admission, return ticket, buffet lunch and pizza dinner. We'll be free to enjoy the park throughout the day. The closing Mass is celebrated by Bishop Serratelli at 6:00 p.m. and we'll head home after that. All St. Joe's teens and their friends are welcome. Contact Mark Tosso for more information and to sign up.

Mass & Bagels ~ Start the week off right with 6:30 a.m. Mass in the chapel and then enjoy fresh, hot bagels in the East Room before heading off to

school. Our last Mass and Bagels of the school year is on Monday, May 14.

If you'd like to be added to our email list, please contact Mark Tosso at tosso@stjoesmendham.org



Knights of Columbus

IN SERVICE TO ONE. IN SERVICE TO ALL. http://www.stjoesmendhamknights.org

Become a Knight ~ If you would like to be a member of the Saint Joseph Knights of Columbus, please contact Mike Dunne at mdunne@daypitney.com.



Diocese of Paterson

Vocations Discernment for young men 15-25. "Quo Vadis ~ Where are you going?" Where is the Spirit acting in your life? Where is the Lord encouraging you to go? Quo Vadis Days is a time of recreation, fellowship and prayer to help you explore the Lord's call in your life. Activities will include prayer, Mass, Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, Liturgy of the Hours, Rosary, games, sports, talks, great food, and discussions. It is a time to share our faith and meet other young men seeking God's will. Quo Vadis Days will be held June 27-29, at the Saint Mary's Abbey Retreat Center in Morristown. There is no cost. For more information and/or registration, contact the coordinators; Fr. Edgar Rivera and Fr. David Monteleone in the Vocations Office at (973) 777-8818, ext. 711, or by email: revedgar@patersondiocese.org.

Sunday, June 10, 2018 ~ Youth Pilgrimage to the Cathedral of St. John the Baptist for students of High School or College age. The program begins at 2:30 p.m. and will include a tour of the Cathedral, games and snacks, speakers, and music, concluding with Mass at 5:00 p.m. For more information and registration visit:

 $\frac{https://insidethewalls.org/events/diocesan-pilgrimage-to-the-cathedral}{}$

Do you know your state laws to combat human trafficking? Are local law enforcement personnel knowledgeable about human trafficking so that they can be effective resources? Contact: U.S. Catholic Sisters Against Human Trafficking Website ~ sistersagainsttrafficking.org.

Parishioners, please note: On our diocesan website, www.patersondiocese.org, there is the Advance Directive for End of Life Issues available for printing. This directive has been approved by the Bishops of New Jersey.



Human Concerns

The Human Concerns Ministry thanks our parishioners and school families who participated in our Frozen Meal Collection. Your generosity yielded 138 trays of frozen meals! Considering each tray feeds a family of approximately four, your efforts have helped nourish many of our Covenant companions at the Father English Center.

Volunteers from St Joseph's travel together to Eva's Kitchen in Paterson to prepare and serve lunch for 250 guests. We would love if you could join us. Volunteers age 15 and older are invited to join our team and experience this opportunity to serve others while working with fellow parishioners. If you cannot join us, monetary contributions are thankfully accepted and go directly to cover the cost of the food served. Remaining service dates for 2018 are June 2 and September 30. Mark your calendar for one or both dates. Please call or email Barbara Pieroni, 908-221-0377 or nutrabarb@aol.com for further details. Matthew 25:37. The righteous will then answer Him, "When, Lord, did we ever see you hungry and feed you, or thirsty and give you a drink?"

The People's Choice Food Pantry at the Father English Community Center in Paterson serves 100-150 clients each day. Please drop your non-perishable donations in the box located in the West Entrance ONLY. Items of greatest need include:

Canned Meats/Fish
Rice/Pasta/Pasta Sauce
Canned/Dried Beans
Macaroni and Cheese
Canned Soup
Canned Fruit
Pancake Mix/Syrup

Baby Food—All Stages
Baby Formula
Diapers—All sizes
Juices
Peanut Butter/Jelly
Oatmeal/Grits/Farina
Powdered Milk

If you have any questions regarding this request, please call Emily Wood, 973-543-3445. Thank you.

Please note: St. Joseph Church no longer collects clothing donations. If you have other items to donate to the Father English Center, please call Adi Conover at 973-543-0248.

Community News 企会是是

The Shrine of Saint Joseph, 1050 Long Hill Road, Stirling, hosts a monthly Recovery Mass on the second Saturday of each month, from 12:00-1:30 p.m. Following Mass, there is an Intercessory Prayer Session in the chapel where you can pray in community for loved ones still enslaved by addictions, and give thanks for those who have found recovery. For more information, call 973-370-DRUG (3784).

Gennesaret, a retreat for those living with serious illness is designed to provide a spiritual and temporal oasis for men and women suffering with a lifechanging illness. The retreat begins on Friday, May 18, at 2:15 p.m. and ends with a closing prayer service on Sunday, May 20, at 1:30 p.m. at the Archdiocesan Retreat Center in Kearney. There is no cost for the retreat. For further information contact: Hilare Reinold at 732-566-7237, Peggy Walsh at 908-499-7667, or Linda Capobianco at 732-608-7277.

All St. Joseph parishioners are invited to The Second Annual Abbot's Table Dinner on May 16, from 6:00 - 9:00 p.m. at the Hanover Marriott to benefit the monks of St. Mary's Abbey at Delbarton, the home of our former weekend priest, the late Abbot Giles Hayes. Please come out and support the tribute to Abbot Giles. Invitations and Tribute Journal ad opportunities are available on the St. Mary's Abbey website at SaintMarysAbbey.org/Abbots-Table.

An Evening in the Loyola Prayer Gardens, featuring The Baroque Orchestra of New Jersey ~ Thursday, June 14, from 6:30 – 9:00 p.m. at Loyola Jesuit Center in Morristown. To purchase tickets, visit www.loyola.org.

Holy Hour for Peace ~ The Sisters of Charity of Saint Elizabeth invite you to a monthly Holy Hour of Quiet Prayer at Holy Family Chapel, 2 Convent Road, Convent Station, from 6:15 p.m. – 7:15 p.m. Everyone is invited ~ the third Tuesday of every month. For further information, contact Sister Maryanne Tracey at mtracey@scnj.org. No RSVP necessary. (Upcoming dates: May 15 and June 19.)

Come to the **Spring Open House** at **Morris Catholic High School!** Sunday, May 6, from 2 to 4 p.m. Visit our campus, meet our faculty, and learn about student life directly from our Student Ambassadors. Register to attend at www.morriscatholic.org/OpenHouse/.

The Mendham Borough Historical Society meets on Tuesday, May 22, at 7:30 PM in the Garabrant Center, 4 Wilson Street, Borough. The public invited; parking/program are free.

Eva's Village is happy to announce our new **Lawyers and Accountants Dinner**, inviting professionals throughout New Jersey to come together in support of our mission ~ Thursday, May 31, at 6:30 p.m., The Madison Hotel. For more information, contact Gregory Floyd at (973) 523-6220, ext. 210 or gregory.floyd@evasvillage.org.

Φ.	NEW PARISHION	ER REGISTRATION I	FORM #	
Family Name:	Date:			
Address:		City:		
Telephone (H)		(Cell):	· -	
E-Mail:	Would you like to join our Parish E-mail List?:			
Husband:	Religion:			
Wife:			Religion:	
List Only Those Living With You:				
Children	Date of Birth	Religion	School & Grade	
		-		
Children Eligible for CCD:	Others living with you?		How Related?	
		_		